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From: Anne Saracino
To: Madison Landmarks Commission
Subject: 1717 Kendall Ave legislation - 88409
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 2:08:12 PM

You don't often get email from anne.l.saracino@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

I live at 211 N Prospect Ave, Madison, WI 53726. Our driveway abuts the driveway/expected
garage placement at 1717 Kendall Ave. We are happy to support the plans for the new garage.
We have no objections.

Thanks,
Anne Saracino
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